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DIVINE FAVOR 

 

Dear Partner,   

 

     I want to share something that has been on my heart. Some of God's people appear to be 

getting weary, even worn out, from all the negative news that seems to bombard us daily. We 

must remember that God's people have purposely been planted among the wicked in a hostile 

world. 

       

    If this is happening to you, I want to urge you to go on a "Word Fast." This means, for a few 

days, turn off the news, get off social media and soak in the "Good News"-the Word of God! 

You'll be amazed how your thought life and physical well-being will be re-energized!  

 

     This month's letter is designed to stir up on the inside of you a renewed sense of excitement 

and exuberance about your life, your family, your future, and God's destiny for the Church. 

How? By reminding you how truly GOOD our GOD is. I am writing on the topic of DIVINE 

FAVOR.  

          

     Veronica and I love you and pray for you every day. Thank you for being our partner. Until 

next time, keep walking by faith! 

 

     Your Partner and Friend, 

 

      

 

     William S. Winston 

      

     P.S. There's still time to register for our Business & Leadership Conference on March 21-23. 

Pray about sowing a seed for someone else to attend. We have a GREAT line-up of speakers. To 

register, visit blc.billwinston.org. 

 

 

http://blc.billwinston.org/

